

Mrs Nicola Walkingshaw

Relay For Life Isle of Man 15 St Catherines Drive Douglas Isle of Man IM1 4BH

27th August 2014

The Directors , Robinson S c/o Janna Williamson Cooil Road Douglas

Dear Janna/The Directors

Re: Relay For Life 2014

I have written separately to Janna personally to say thank you so much for the very kind donation of water and fruit for our tired and hungry Relayers taking part in our Relay For Life on 23<sup>rd</sup> and 24<sup>th</sup> August at the NSC. Support for the event is building year on year and I'm delighted to say that Robinsons very kind donation went down very well with all of our participants who were lucky enough to partake.

Our on the day total for fundraising was £53,166 (compared to an on the day total of just over £30,000 last year), and so I hope we are well on top of our target of £65,000 by the time we finish counting all the further donations, sponsorship and matched funding and the like, raised by our incredible teams for Cancer Research UK. Last year we managed to smash our target of £50,000 raising a total of just over £63,000, so I'm keeping everything crossed that this year we'll do the same.

It is only thanks to individuals and businesses just like yours that we can run our event for minimum cost and ensure that all the funds raised go directly to beating cancer.

I have sent Janna a separate invite, but it would be great if any of the directors or one or two of your team would like to join us at our Thank You Party on 17<sup>th</sup> October 2014, at the Masonic Hall in Douglas at 7pm. We will be presenting awards to our participants to congratulate special Relay successes, and seeing a very special video presentation of the day, with some entertainment to close the evening, and launching of our 2015 campaign. If you would like to come along I would be grateful if you could confirm by e-mailing me at <a href="mailto:nicola@relay.co.im">nicola@relay.co.im</a> or by post to the above address by no later than 20<sup>th</sup> September 2014 as it would be great to celebrate with you and thank you again personally.

With huge thanks again for your support, and best wishes,

Nicola Walkingshaw

Event Chair, Relay For Life Isle of Man